
From: webmaster(aherefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster(aherefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 October 2022 21:00
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries(5)herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222728 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222728/N by 'Rebecca Johnson'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

Planning application 222728.

I am deeply concerned about the detrimental effects of the proposed 
anaerobic digester (Whitwick Manor) on the local environment, local 
infrastructure, potential health hazards and increased air and water pollution. 
There will be noise pollution both from the increased traffic and from the 
structure itself, which is a worrying prospect.
There will be increased traffic on A roads, including past our local nursery and 
infant school, which would pose an unnecessary risk in both the amount of 
large vehicles and the resultant reduction in air quality. This is extremely 
concerning.
The proposed structure would also increase the amount of ammonia in the air 
- in an area where ammonia is already 1.5 x higher than the recommended 
limit. Ammonia increases the risk of asthma and other heart / lung conditions, 
and restricts the growth of some plants. This is very concerning.
The technology that is proposed for the AD is untested and may make 
pollution worse if it does not work as hoped. In addition, siting industrial-scale 
waste disposal in open countryside is contrary to national planning policy.
This is deeply concerning.
Please do not grant this structure planning permission, i am concerned that its 
effects on the environment and residents will be entirely deleterious.
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